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I'm opposed HB 3090 - it's absurd to ban flavored nicotine products when we have 

legal cannabis products like gummies and other candies that are sweet thus masking 

the natural flavor of cannabis. It's morally inconsistent. 

 

This bill also gives no consideration to traditional products such as pipe tobacco and 

premium cigars which are unfairly targeted in this bill. When is the last time you saw 

a high schooler puffing on a corn cob pipe in the school bathroom between classes? 

 

I urge the house to vote no on this bill or at least provide exceptions for traditional 

products like cigars, pipe tobacco and hookah as California did in their "flavored 

tobacco ban". 

 

Sincerely, 

Sean Harvey of Portland 


